
 

 

 DATE:    February 22, 2017 

TO:       Jeff English, Purchasing Agent 
  VIA:       A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director  
   
  FROM:   Alessandra Delfico, PE CFM                 
 

SUBJECT:  Atlantic Boulevard Interconnect Bid Award, Southeastern Engineering 
Contractors, Inc. 

 
  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Bid E-16-17 was issued for the update of the potable water interconnection with the City of 
Margate Utility. The current interconnection arrangement does not meet industry standards. 
The new arrangement will meet industry standards and be more accessible. The lowest, 
responsive, responsible bidder was Southeastern Engineering Contractors, Inc. 
 
The engineer of record, McCafferty Brinson Consulting reviewed the submittal 
and checked references. Attached is their memo recommending awarding the 
bid to Southeastern Engineering Contractors, Inc. 
 
The City of Margate has agreed to pay fifty percent of the cost of construction.  
 
Please proceed with the recommendation for bid award. 
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